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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

12:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmcga.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808 x21

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Knights of Columbus

1st Thursday of the Months

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Saturday of the Month 4:00 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.experiencedundas.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Call

905-624-4422

for this space

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas



THIRTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, July 3 
Ephesians 2:19-22   Psalm 117:1-2 
John 20:24-29 
No Mass 
 
Tuesday, July 4 
Genesis 19:15-29   Psalm 26 2-3,9-
12   Matthew 18:23-27 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
   
Wednesday, July 5 
Genesis 21: 5, 8-20 Psalm34: 6-12   
Matthew 8:28-34 
 5:30 pm   Int. of the General 
Council 
 
Thursday, July 6 
Genesis 22:1-19 Psalm 116: 1-6, 8-
9   Matthew 9:1-8 
5:30 pm   Int. of the Parish Staff 
    
Friday, July 7   
Genesis 23:1-4, 19:24:1-8,62-67 
Psalm 106 1-5  Matthew 9:9-13 
5:30 pm  Int. of Anne Frances 
 
Saturday, July 8 
Genesis 27:1-5,9-10, 15-29  Psalm 
135:1-6  Matthew 9:14-17 
5:30 pm William Doyle + 
 
Sunday, July 9 
Zechariah 9:9-10  Psam 145:1-2, 
8-11, 13-14  Romans 8:9:11-13  
Matthew 11:25-30 
10:00 am  Baby Anthony Ferreira  
12:00 pm  The Parish Community 
 
 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
   SCHOOL'S OUT FOR SUMMER! 

    This week I did the graduation Mass at Bishop Marrocco/Thomas 
Merton High School, and reminded the kids that Christ is always there 
for us even when we're not paying attention. And that Christ reminds 
us to not be afraid, so as they go out to their future, trust in God and try 
to follow Jesus. I was reminded that this class went through high 
school during the time of COVID and told them that they've already 
gone through a lot and come through victorious not simply because 
they weren't sick but because Jesus was with them during these 
struggles and together, they came out on the other side. 
 
   I think that's good advice for all of us, I told them that even an old 
man like me need to remember Jesus words to not be afraid and to 
remember the good places and good things He has led me to by 
following Him. As we go our way during the summer, whether it's to 
the lake, the cottage, or on vacation somewhere, we should try to 
remember wherever we go that Jesus - God with us - is present to us 
and to share that good news in our lives with the new people we 
encounter. 
 
   This will be our last bulletin for this Summer but by no means do we 
stop functioning at Saint Joan of Arc. We're still here for you and as I 
reminded the graduating seniors, we are here for them as well with 
hope that we establish a good relationship with them for the future. I 
think I scared them when I told them that I have plenty of funerals and 
lots of baptisms but haven't had a wedding at the parish in years. I 
didn't get much of a laugh out of that, but the teachers certainly did. 
 
   I hope that your Summer gives you plenty of time for rest, 
refreshment, and renewal. I also hope that you returned to us ready to 
go as we will be offering opportunities for stewardship in the 
community and look forward to growing our numbers. I have turned 
down two trips overseas in September, explaining that that's when the 
parish starts back up again if I'm expecting parishioners to get 
involved, I need to be here. One of the areas where we need help is on 
our Finance Committee. Through attrition our numbers have dropped 
and those that are here have been at it for many, many years. We're 
looking for people with experience in accounting so that we can form a 
well-rounded advisory group for the parish. If you know of anyone, I 
encourage you to have them apply. With our finances being what they 
are, namely low, we need to make sure that we use what funds we have 
in the best ways possible. 
 

See you in September, or sooner, 
Fr. Bob  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR:                                                                     
The Sick: Evan & Alessa Bolatta                                                              
The Deceased: Emma De Gonzales & Nicola Bianchi                             

HELP HOMELESS YOUTH THROUGH SHARELIFE 
Covenant House is one of the agencies you support through ShareLife. 
It’s located in Toronto, but its young clients – largely homeless youth – 
arrive from throughout the archdiocese. “The money raised by 
ShareLife directly impacts the youth at Covenant House because it 
goes to a wide array of programming,” says the agency. “That funding 
goes directly to the youth to have them be able to reach out and get the 
support they need.” 
Thus far we have raised $29,257.50 toward our goal of $57,600.00. 
Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope. 
 
VOCATIONS                                                                                           
“Whoever welcomes you welcomes me, and whoever welcomes me 
welcomes the one who sent me."  Accept the invitation that is being 
extended, an invitation by the one who sent him.  If you feel you are 
being called to the priesthood, diaconate or consecrated life, contact Fr. 
Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-
968-0997. Email: vocations@archtoronto.org             
www.vocationstoronto.ca              For the Friars of the Atonement: 
VocDirector@atonementFriars.org . 
 
CATHOLIC CEMETERIES   August 16th at 7:00 pm 
The Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed will take place August 16. 
Masses will be celebrated throughout the Greater Toronto Area and 
Barrie at the Catholic Cemeteries. See Posters for more details. 
 
Messages from the office 
*The Mass Book has been opened to book Masses from July to 
December 31. 
*Reminder, when making a donation to St. Vincent de Paul by cheque, 
please make the cheque payable to St. Vincent de Paul. Other special 
collections are made payable to the Parish and on the Memo line 
print the name of the collection it is intended for. The parish sends one 
cheque to the Archdiocese for each special collection. Thank you! 
 
Special Collections for the Summer 
August 5 / 6           Mission Appeal 
August 12 / 13       Canadian Missions                                                       
September 23 /24   Needs of the Church in Canada 

10:00 am SUNDAY LITURGY 
We continue to live stream the 
10:00 am Mass on our Facebook 
page. 
____________________________ 
This Week___________________ 
No Activities for the summer! 
This is the last Bulletin for the 
Summer! 
 
Future Dates to Remember 
Monday, July 3, 2023                       
Canada Day Weekend 
Holiday No mass and offices are 
closed. 
 
Monday, August 7 
Civic Holiday.  No Mass and 
offices are closed 
 
Wednesday. August 16th 
Annual Mass for the Faithful 
Departed   7:00 pm at Catholic 
Cemeteries  (see posters for more 
details.) 
 
Monday, September 4 
Labour Day. No mass and offices 
are closed. 
 

 

Happy Canada 
Day! 
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